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Late to School Text Message 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to inform you of an upcoming change in our school’s communication 
regarding student attendance. 
 
Moving forward, we will be implementing a new system to notify parents if their child 
arrives at school between 8.40 and 9.10am. This system is designed to keep you informed 
about your child’s punctuality and ensure their timely arrival to school. 
 
If your child is late within the specified time frame, you will receive a text message notifying 
you of their late arrival. It is essential for us to work together to encourage punctuality and 
regular attendance, which are crucial for academic success. 
 
However, we understand that there may be instances where parents have already informed 
the school about their child’s late arrival for that day. In such cases, please disregard the 
text message. We appreciate your proactive communication with the school. To ensure 
accurate communication, please continue to inform the school if your child will be arriving 
late due to unforeseen circumstances.  
 
We believe that this new system will enhance communication between the school and 
parents, promoting a collaborative effort to support our pupil’s education. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 


